The Honorable Greg Smith

Oregon House of Representatives
District 57

July 1, 2017

Patrick Brennan, Committee Administrator

Joint Committee on Transportation Preservation and Modernization
Oregon State Legislature

900 Court St. NE

Salem, OR 97301

Re: Potential Conflict of Interest Statement (HB 2017)

Mr. Brennan:

In accordance with House Rules, I respectfully submit to you in writing my potential conflict of interest statement
on House Bill 2017, as stated during today’s Joint Committee on Transportation Preservation and Modernization
meeting,.

Statement Issued:

“I am a member of a limited liability company that does business and economic development work in Eastern

Oregon. I do have clients that have projects funded through this bill.”

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

Best Regards,

cc: Representative Caddy McKeown, Co-Chair
Senator Lee Beyer, Co-Chair
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